
 
We have added the nurse practitioner for Curana Health and also the
services for Groove TV. In mid to late March we will be adding Select
Rehab to provide outpatient services to those in need. March 18 we
will be transitioning to the Dementia Care (Basic Health) model in our
Open Arms Neighborhood, so medication administration will begin in
that neighborhood. 
 
We do have one change that is coming up that I must pass along with
mixed emotions. Deb Sellers, Director of Resident Care and Wellness,
will be retiring May 30. We will certainly miss her expertise and
kindness that she brings to RobinBrooke every day. While we will
miss seeing her every day, we are also happy for her and excited to
hear about all the adventures and travelling she is planning. 

Cindy and Deanna will be switching areas of the community March 1.
Please share activity ideas for their respective areas with them. We
are hoping the weather improves, so we can plan more outings. 

Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director
 

March
2025

Resident Birthdays
Marian Mays   03/03
Diana Craig  03/05

Shelby Belcher  03/07
Elaine Johnson  03/13

Sue Ellen Maloney  03/21
Jane Wilmot  03/26

Save the Date
March 6th  2:00 pm

Monthly Birthday Bash with
Musical Entertainment by

Brian Collins
March 31st  2:00 pm

RobinBrooke 
Academy Awards

Letter from the
Executive Director

201 Harmony Way, Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Employee Birthdays
Pam Thomas  03/06

Tasha Hafley-Crane  03/16
Christina Noone  03/26
Brenda Puckett  03/26

Daylight Savings
Time Begins

Sunday, March 9th

Spring is around
the corner!

2025 has brought about a lot of changes at
RobinBrooke which I feel have all been
positive with the exception of the unfortunate
winter we have had. Let’s hope that is behind
us as March brings in the Spring season. 



mkoReminders

Owned & Operated by

Reminders
Ambassador of the Quarter Nominations
Don't forget to stop by the Concierge desk and nominate a staff
member for Ambassador of the Quarter, who exemplifies the
Arcadia qualities and values of teamwork, accountability, integrity,
respect, and safety. If you need assistance please ask Crystal
Hamilton, Executive Director or one of the department managers.

Ambassadors

Outings
If tickets must be purchased in advance or we have to RSVP in advance and you have
committed to going, then you will be responsible for paying for the ticket(s) or cost
whether you are available or not to go. 

The binder to sign-up for outings, shopping, and drives is in the Commonwealth Lounge
on the credenza under the TV. If you need assistance, please ask Cindy Kennedy, Director
of Life Engagement or the Concierge. Sign-up sheets will be in the binder on the 1st of
each month.

Bus Transportation
Due to resident elected outings, the bus will be unavailable to transport residents for
any appointments on Tuesdays & Thursdays. If you need assistance making alternate
transportation arrangements, please contact the Concierge at the front desk. Please
provide 48 hours notice to the Concierge desk for ALL transportation requests.

2024 Ambassador of the Year
Congratulations to Andre Mendez!

Left to Right:  Brian Durbin, President
of Arcadia Communities, Andre
Mendez, Culinary Specialist, Crystal
Hamilton, Executive Director and
Kristie Kronk, Chief Operating Officer
of Arcadia Communities.  

Fourth Quarter Ambassadors of 2024
Congratulations to Michelle Smith (Left) and
Natasha Mackey (Right)!  Michelle and Natasha
are both pictured with Brian Durbin, President
of Arcadia Communities and Crystal Hamilton,
Executive Director.



February  Happenings

Top Row:  Left to Right:  Officer Payne and Indy from the Elizabethtown K-9 Unit;
Tammy Turner and Faye Heck saying hello to everyone; Chloe, Bill Rea’s fur
baby, ready for the cold weather

Middle Row:  Left to Right:  Sue Thompson and Teresa New dancing at the
Valentin’s Day Celebration; Verland Hatfield performing at the Valentine’s Day
Celebration;  Joyce Carter displaying the sock snowman she made.

Bottom Row:  Left to Right:  Linda Skeeters, Charades Champion with Deanna
Thompson; Vern Hatter playing UNO; Kathy Crume taking a moment to pose on
the Safari Scavenger Hunt; Faye Heck and her daughter, Nita Heck, getting in on
the Safari Scavenger Hunt action as well.



Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director                          
crystalh@robinbrooke.com

Marcia Thompson                           
Business Office Director
marciat@robinbrooke.com

Teresa New
Betty Wallace  
Concierge 
concierge@robinbrooke.com 

Natasha Mackey
Director of Culinary Services
kitchen@robinbrooke.com

Shelly Young
Dining Manager
dietary@robinbrooke.com

Cindy Kennedy
Director of Life Engagement 
ckennedy@robinbrooke.com

Mike DeRuiter
Director of Maintenance
miked@robinbrooke.com

Deb Sellers
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
debs@robinbrooke.com

Deanna Garvin
Life Engagement Coordinator
Open Arms 
dthompson@robinbrooke.com 

   

News to UseYour Team

Hardin County Bookmobile 
The bookmobile will be at RobinBrooke the 1st
& 3rd Tuesday of each month from 10:30 am
-11:00 am. Please contact the Hardin County
Library at (270) 769-6337 to confirm dates and
times as sometimes these are subject to
change.

Gratuity & Gifts
Just a reminder, RobinBrooke policy prohibits
individual employees from accepting any gifts
or cash. If you would like to show your
appreciation, just a smile and a simple thank
you will make our day. If you would like to do
something for all employees, contact Crystal
Hamilton, Executive Director.


